
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear PCS Families,  

We continue to diligently prepare for the 2020-2021 school year, and we are pleased to share our 
progress on our plan to move forward, evolve learning options, and return to school with a focus 
on health and safety.  

Our plan provides important information about our revised school year calendar, student learning 
options, and many aspects related to health, safety, and school operations. We ask that you review 
the information we've prepared in detail so that you can make educational decisions that are best 
for your family.  

As mentioned in the email to parents last week, we are asking that you select a learning option for 
your student(s) by Monday, July 20. If you are selecting the Remote or Blended learning option, you 
are required to complete a short online application. There is no need to complete the application if 
you are choosing the Traditional learning option. Families who do not complete the application for 
Remote or Blended learning will automatically be opted-in to the Traditional learning option. If you 
are choosing the Traditional learning option, we ask that you complete a short survey to assist in 
our planning efforts.  

You will find links to the application and survey in the plan document and on the district website at 
PelhamCitySchools.org.  

We appreciate your support, patience, and flexibility as we “Press On” and implement plans for our 
path forward.  

To view the proposed plan, click here.  

To view the proposed plan in Spanish, click here.  

Be well and stay safe. 

Dr. Scott Coefield 
Superintendent  
Pelham City Schools 

July 16, 2020 

http://pelham.ss16.sharpschool.com/UserFiles/Servers/Server_122300/File/COVID-19/Reopening%20Plans/PCS%20Reopening%20Plan_July16.pdf
http://pelham.ss16.sharpschool.com/UserFiles/Servers/Server_122300/File/COVID-19/Reopening%20Plans/Translated%20copy%20of%20Reopening%20Plan_July16.pdf

